St. Simon the Apostle Primary School

2 TAYLORS LANE, ROWVILLE, VICTORIA 3178
office(@ssrowville.catholic.edu.au

ssrowville.catholic.edu.au
(03) 9755 4222

Friday 1* September, 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a major fundraiser for St Simon the Apostle School, we will be participating in the Combined Catholic
Parishes Raftle 2023. All funds raised will be allocated towards the refurbishment of our School Adventure
Playground areas beginning with the Prep Adventure Playground and then followed by the other two
existing Adventure Playground areas within the school grounds. All funds raised from the Combined
Catholic Parishes Raffle along with the funds raised by the Parents and Friends Association will be
allocated towards the Adventure Playground Refurbishment Project.

How does the raffle work?

Every family of the school will receive a raffle book of 10 tickets. Each ticket costs $2 therefore the whole
book of 10 tickets costs a total of $20. For each ticket sold the school will receive $1:50 towards the
Playground refurbishment Project and the remaining 50c per ticket goes towards the purchase of the raffle
prizes which are as follows:

Ist Prize: Kia Picanto PE S 1.2L 4Spd Auto 5Dr Hatch UD Clear White Valued: $19,890
2nd Prize: Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $5000

3rd Prize: Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $3000

4th Prize: Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $1000

5th Prize: Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $1000

6th Prize: Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $500

7th Prize Coles/Myer Gift Card Value: $500

Every ticket stub sold must have a name and phone number on it and must be returned with payment to the
school in the named envelope attached with the raffle book, BEFORE OR NO LATER THAN FRIDAY
13th OCTOBER 2023.

If you are unable to sell all or any of your tickets please return the unsold tickets with any money to the
school as soon as possible so we can try to sell them.

If every family sells their raffle book of 10 tickets then the school will receive $4950 profit. The more
books we sell the greater the funds towards the Adventure Playgrounds.

If you would like more books to try to sell to support our project please contact the school office via phone
or email and extra books will be organised for you.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact myself via phone or email. I thank you in
anticipation of your support with this major fundraiser to help refurbish our Adventure Playgrounds for our
students.

We need your support !!!
Yours truly,

Hedy Carvalho



